
Submitter: Geoffrey McCarthy 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Senate Committee On Education 

Measure: SB1583 

We oppose this bill because no child would be harmed without it!   Currently school 

boards can and should respond to parental objections to teaching materials, teacher 

bias, etc. If passed, parents lose authority to the all-knowing State.  The state does 

NOT know it all, and much of Oregon education has bee captured by far-left 

progagandists. Leave our kids and school boards alone!!!!!!!!! 


